Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 8:17 AM

To: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Subject: FW: Evans 2-21H Pad and Hebron 01-18HR

Categories: Green Category

Scan No 2107045 CPW CORRESPONDENCE and PROPOSED BMPs 2A#400619678
2-21H Pad

Scan No 2107046 CPW CORRESPONDENCE and PROPOSED BMPs 2A#400598395

Hebron 01-18HR Pad

From: Taylor EIm - DNR [mailto:taylor.elm@state.co.us]
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 11:02 AM

To: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Subject: Fwd: Evans 2-21H Pad and Hebron 01-18HR

Dave,

Concurrence on one BMP for EE3's Evans 2-21H Pad and Hebron 01-18HR Pad locations.

Thanks,

Taylor EIm
Land Use Specialist

Northwest Region

P 970.947.2971 | F 970.947.2936 | C 970.986.9767
0088 wildlife Way, Glenwood Springs, CO 81601
taylor.elm@state.co.us | cpw.state.co.us

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Doug Sandridge <dsandridge@ee3llc.com>
Date: Mon, Jun 30, 2014 at 10:21 AM

Subject: RE: Evans 2-21H Pad and Hebron 01-18HR
To: Taylor EIm - DNR <taylor.elm@state.co.us>

Sorry for the delay........ please see comments below in red:

Douglas C. Sandridge
Vice President - Land

4410 Arapahoe Avenue

EE3's Evans

EE3's



Suite 100

Boulder, Colorado 80303
303.305.1103 Direct
303.330.4847 Cell

From: Taylor EIm - DNR [mailto:taylor.elm@state.co.us]
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 11:28 AM

To: Doug Sandridge

Subject: Evans 2-21H Pad and Hebron 01-18HR

Doug,

For the Hebron 01-18HR location we have one recommended BMP for your review and
concurrence/further discussion:

1. Within greater sage-grouse production sensitive wildlife habitat conduct all construction
activities outside the period of March 1 to June 30. OK

This would include construction for expanding the pad and drilling activities if possible. If there are
any questions just let me know.

Thanks,

Taylor EIm
Land Use Specialist

Northwest Region

P 970.947.2971 | F 970.947.2936 | C 970.986.9767
0088 Wildlife Way, Glenwood Springs, CO 81601
taylor.elm@state.co.us | cpw.state.co.us




